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Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

We, as the Worship Leaders, feel that it is necessary for us as a school to support the 

Christian Aid Indonesia Tsunami Appeal. The double natural disaster has caused devastation 

to the area with more than 1.5 million people being affected by the earthquake and tsunami. 

At least 2,000 people having lost their lives and left nearly 70,000 people displaced.  

 

We, the Collective Worship leaders, were reflecting upon the disaster and considering what 

it would be like living in such horrendous conditions and therefore have decided that we 

should do something to help the cause. We are asking each child to donate £1 to help 

Christian Aid help those most in need by getting vital supplies to remote areas with food, 

water and medicine.  

 

With our help, we hope everyone in need can live a happy and enjoyable life once more.  

 

Thank you for the support,  

 

 

The Worship Leaders 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


